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HOW TO PAY YOUR HOA DUES 2024 ANNUAL MEETING 
BOARD ELECTION RESULTS

Mail a check or money order in the
enclosed envelope to 21600
Cimarron Parkway, Katy TX
77450.
Pay Online via credit card or ACH
payment through the homeowner
portal on mphoa.org
Payment plans are available in the
MPCA Office. Plans will consist of
three (3) monthly payments
(November - $145 down payment,
December - $140 and January -
$140). You must come into the
office prior to December 20, 2024
to get on a payment plan at no
charge. After December 20th, there
is a $35 charge to get on a payment
plan.

In person at the MPCA Office by
check or money order only.

Committee Meetings are the 3rd Tuesday of each month at 7pm.  Meetings
are held at the community clubhouse, and cover activities like recreation,
security, architectural control, grounds, and facility maintenance. Join a

committee and help us continue to make our community beautiful.

Board of Directors
Michael Olsen

President
Paul Schmidt
Vice President
Mike Brahm

Treasurer
Tiffan Wong

Secretary
Linda Rossman
Member at Large

The board meets on the first Tuesday of every
month in the MPCA Clubhouse. All monthly

meetings are open to homeowners. We invite you
to attend.

The City of Houston Reuse Warehouse is a pumpkin drop-off location in Houston, Texas: 
Location: 9003 N. Main St., Houston, TX 77022 Hours: Tuesday–Friday, 9 AM–4 PM, and every 2nd and

4th Saturday of the month from 8:30 AM–4:30 PM 
 

You can also drop off pumpkins at the Westpark Recycling Center, located at 5900 Westpark, Houston, TX
77339. Their hours are Monday–Saturday, 8 AM–5 PM. 

 
If you want to donate pumpkins to pigs, you can drop them off at local farms, animal sanctuaries, rescues,

and goat farms. You can also ask farmers if they will accept donations, or post fliers in your neighborhood. 

369 Members Voted 
 

Bill Fisher 218
Charles Herring 116
Jaynie La Verne 16
Sarah Gemmell 212

William Pongrass 132
 

Congratulations to Bill Fisher
and Sarah Gemmell for 

being elected to a 3 year term
on the Board of Directors. 



The MP Office will be closed for the Thanksgiving Holiday

FALL LEAF DISPOSAL: Clear fallen fruit and debris from sidewalks. - Keep leaves out of
storm sewers and waterways. - Clean out leaves along curbs, gutters, and storm drains so they

won't clog storm sewers. - Start a compost pile or add leaves to an existing one. - Use a mulching
mower to chop leaves into small pieces, which will decompose directly on lawns. - Do not rake

leaves onto the street.
 
 

 
Fall is also a good time to change the batteries in smoke detectors and carbon monoxide

detectors, to keep them functioning correctly. Check that your light bulbs are in good working
condition. There is less natural lighting available during the winter months, so making sure all
your bulbs are operating at an optimal level is important to the safety of your family and your

home.
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Upcoming Events:
November 19th Committee Meeting

December 3rd Board Meeting

December 7th Santa Parade 

December 14th Holiday Light Contest
Insert

Pir

We are looking for community groups, classic cars,
golf carts, and bikers who would like to participate
in the Santa Parade, Saturday, December 7th at
Noon. If you would like to volunteer for either or
both of these events, please reach out to the MPCA
office at office@mphoa.org.  We would love to have
your help!

Volunteers Needed!

Don’t forget to check your vehicles tires, brakes, and alignment. This is crucial to keeping your
family safe on wet, slippery roads during the winter months ahead.

Another important thing to remember with the time change is that children may be getting on or
getting off of the bus in the dark. Watch for children walking to and from bus stops. Also, remind

children which side of the road they should walk on to be seen by oncoming traffic. If feasible,
have your child carry some sort of light they can use to be seen by oncoming vehicles.


